
 
            Monday 12th July 2021 

    
Dear Parent / Carer, 
 
We are pleased to confirm the details of our Summer School Programme and would like to take this opportunity 
to invite your child to attend on Monday 23rd to Friday 27th August. This programme will provide a great 
opportunity for your child to meet our staff, sample taster lessons and familiarise themselves with the layout of 
our school.  
 
During the week the children will experience a variety of sessions with our staff and participate in a number of 
practical activities which will support their transition to high school. We ask that your child wears appropriate 
sports attire and therefore ask you not to send them in their school uniform. All equipment will be provided for 
the children on each day, we do however ask that you provide your child with a drinks bottle and weather 
appropriate clothing (hat, sun cream, waterproof coat etc.). 
 
This will be the first opportunity your child will get to meet their form face to face and although the current 
restrictions will be lifted, we still hold the safety of our students and staff with the highest importance. Therefore, 
we will have different areas for arrival and departure.  
 
Arrival and Departure times 
 
The school gates will be open at 9.20am, there will be two separate entrances and each form area will be clearly 
marked out on the yard. We ask that you make sure your child is dropped off at the correct location. They will 
then be taken to a room which will act as their form room for the week. The activities will start promptly at 
9.30am, if you are running late then we ask that you drop your child off at the main reception where they will 
then be taken to their activity.  
 

Entrance Form 

Livewire Entrance – Green Gate 7A1, 7A2, 7B1, 7B2, 7N1 and 7N2 

Main Entrance – Blue Gate 7P1, 7P2 7S1, 7S2, 7T1 and 7T2 

 
The day will end at 14.30pm and the children will be escorted back to their arrival site. We ask that parents wait 
outside the gates as Great Sankey staff ensure students leave the premises safely.  
 
Catering arrangements: 
We will be providing a free lunch that will consist of a sandwich, drink, piece of fruit and a bag of crisps. If you 
would prefer to provide a packed lunch for your child that is not a problem. Please provide details of any food 
allergies that your child has when completing the Emergency contact details form. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
Emergency contact details  
Please can we ask that you complete the form link attached, these details will be used if we need to contact you 
during this week. This form must be completed by 22nd July 2021. 
https://forms.office.com/r/3VHhZs5wcc  
 
We look forward to welcoming your child to Great Sankey and if you require any further information regarding 
the summer school programme, or you have any other summer school related queries, please do not hesitate to 
contact us here at school via email at transition@greatsankey.org or by phone. 
 
 
Yours sincerely,  
 
Mrs Julie Binks        Mrs Christina Kane 
HOD for IT and Computer Science     Deputy Head Teacher 
Deputy Head of Year 7 
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